
Term 2 Report Cards will be made available for parents/guardians and students to view in the Backpack of the 
Parent & Family Portal and Student Portal by Wednesday, February 2, 2022.  

 

Steppers and a video outlining how to view report cards are linked below: 

Viewing Report Cards in Campus Parent Stepper 

●​ Translations are available from the Parent Portal landing page on the FACE site 

Viewing Report Cards in the Student Portal Stepper 

Video for Accessing Backpack in the Student Portal 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ylT3GYL69Us6BBQ1pNhev56tSKZW63-/view
https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qlp3bJgLquwVoYj5EHzodm7Sh5wBFU7d/view
https://youtu.be/z6-JdrOg6i8

